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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 

Boys & Girls Club 
Spring Carnival 

 
Shelton, CT, May 3, 2013 – The Boys & Girls Club of the Lower Naugatuck Valley will 
be holding its annual spring carnival, produced by Coleman Bros. Carnivals, from May 8-
19, 2013. The carnival will be held at its usual location at Veteran’s Park/The Slab, 
downtown Shelton. Dates and times are as follows: 
 
Wednesday-Friday, May 8-10 from 6-11 pm 
Saturday & Sunday, May 11-12 from noon – 11 pm 
Monday-Friday, May 13-17 from 6-11 pm 
Saturday & Sunday, May 18-19 from noon – 11 pm 
 
Bring the family down for a day or night out and enjoy carnival rides, games of chance, 
and attractions for the young and the young at heart! Candied apples, fried dough, soda 
pop and other carnival fare will be available for purchase. A portion of the carnival 
proceeds will go to support our Boys & Girls Clubs in Shelton and Ansonia. 
 
For more information about the Boys & Girls Club of the Lower Naugatuck Valley, visit 
us at www.BGC-LNV.org.  
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